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Cir 23-24/011 (Water Play)     22nd September 2023 

Dear Parent / Guardian, 

Assalam-o-Alaikum, 

Alhamdo Lillah, we feel glad to announce the opening of our brand-

new Water Pool at the Main Campus. This remarkable addition to our 

school facilities will provide an exceptional opportunity for physical 

fitness, recreation, and water safety education. 

In sha’a Allah, the official opening of the water pool will take place 

on Tuesday, 9th Rabi-ul-Awwal 1445 A.H. i.e. 26th September 2023 

by Agha Ghulam Raza Roohani, Life Managing Trustee of Green 

Island Trust and other Senior Board Members. 

We are confident that the addition of this water pool will enhance the 

overall educational experience at the Green Island Foundation School 

and provide valuable opportunities for physical activity, skill 

development, and recreation. 

We will inform students about their day and block for the swimming. 

On that day, they have to bring their swimming costumes, towels, 

goggles (optional) and swimming caps (optional). 

Please keep Green Island family in your prayers. 
 

Regards 

Principal 


